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Year 2000 

Stentor, on behalf of its Telecommunications Companies, announces that
the impact of "Year 2000" on the Stentor networks is being investigated.

Compatibility Impact:
Terminals and networks which exchange date information with the Stentor
networks may be impacted if they process this information. Even if there is
no change at the interface of the Stentor networks, interconnected
terminals and networks may have to be modified to be "Year 2000"
compatible.

It is not expected that an amendment to the Terminal Equipment Technical
Requirements will be necessary. 

If you have any questions on the above, please contact: 

Stentor Resource Centre Inc.
Director ­ Interface Standards Research
160 Elgin Street, Room 480
Ottawa, Ontario, K1G 3J4  Canada 

Tel:  (in Canada) 1­800­265­6608
Tel:  (Worldwide) (613) 781­6816
Fax:  (613) 781­6454
e­mail:  disclosure@stentor.ca 
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